
 
26100 East 68th Avenue, Ste. 180 
Aurora, CO 80019 
Tel: (720) 370-6110 
Email: denverocean@airgeneral.com 
 
 
 
October 11, 2022 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Air General will be increasing our Facility Fee Charge to  
$ 90.00 per shipment beginning November 14, 2022. We have had a significant increase in our operating 
cost as per other CFS operations. This rate adjustment will allow us to offset a portion of this increased 
overhead, but still keep our rates comparable with other CFS operations. 
 
We appreciate your continued support and we are committed to maintaining our high level of CFS 
service for you and your customers. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Brad Bryson 
Director Ocean Logistics 
 

mailto:denverocean@airgeneral.com

